
Proactive Health Check Appointment 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to promoting your health and 

well-being, we would like to remind you about scheduling your proactive health check. 

Please consider the following available dates for your appointment: 

• [Date 1] 

• [Date 2] 

• [Date 3] 

We encourage you to select a time that works best for you. Regular health checks can help in 

early detection and prevention of potential health issues. 

To schedule your appointment, please contact us at [Phone Number] or reply to this email. 

Thank you for taking the steps necessary to maintain your health. We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


